From: Blake Joseph

To: Justin Lux

Cc: Desvr82@gmail.com

Subject: Request for Yellow Line on NW Side of Washington Street
Date: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 4:44:03 PM

Dear Justin,

I hope this email finds you well. I am reaching out on behalf of one of our constituents, a
concerned citizen of Deadwood who wishes to remain anonymous. They have expressed
concerns regarding traffic congestion and parking issues on the northwest side of Washington
Street, particularly near the stop sign.

To improve the safety, regulation, and overall organization of our streets, I am requesting that
a yellow line be painted on the northwest side of Washington Street, specifically behind a
driveway in this area. The citizen has noted that vehicles frequently park close to the stop sign,
which not only obstructs visibility for drivers but also creates a congested situation that could
pose a risk to both pedestrians and motorists.

Adding a yellow line would help to better define the no-parking zone, ensuring compliance
with traffic regulations, and contribute to the smoother flow of traffic in the area. This simple
measure would go a long way in addressing the concerns raised by our residents and
improving the overall safety and functionality of this street.

I appreciate your attention to this matter and would be happy to discuss further if needed.
Thank you for your consideration, and I look forward to your response.

Best regards,
Blake Joseph
Commissioner, City of Deadwood
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